

Baysgarth School Barrow Road Barton on Humber North Lincolnshire DN18 6AE

Tel: 01652 632576 Fax: 01652 635973

Our Ref: CWR/TKI120619

Wednesday 12th June 2019

Dear Parents and Carers

Baysgarth School PE Kit

We are very proud of what our students do and achieve in Physical Education at Baysgarth School. One part of this is the standard we expect for PE kit, not just to represent the school but to allow students the best opportunity to perform at their highest possible level and develop their identity as 'Team Baysgarth'.

Our PE kit can be purchased in the same way as the school uniform through the company SWI (a link for this is on the school website - https://baysgarthschool.co.uk/parents/uniform) and it is compulsory to have this for all PE lessons. This letter is to give parents some additional advice around our PE kit. The basics of our PE kit are:

- Baysgarth polo shirt
- Black shorts
- Trainers
- Black football socks
- Football boots

Football boots are a requirement for all students. They are required for any lesson on our 3G football pitch, along with other outdoor sports such as Cross Country and Rugby. Boots must be plastic moulded studs, not metal or blades, and they cannot be Astroturf trainers. These are the requirements of our 3G football pitch. We have included our boot guide with this letter for your information.

In addition to the compulsory core items, there are additional optional items which can help your child get the best out of PE (these are also available to purchase via SWI):

- Baysgarth training top.
- Compression top/under layer: we highly recommend purchasing a long-sleeved compression top/under layer to wear under your child's PE shirt, as this will help them to keep warm during winter lessons.
- Black sports leggings (girls only): we permit girls to wear sports leggings instead of shorts.

Should you have any further questions, please contact me via email christopher.wright@baysgarthschool.co.uk.

Yours faithfully

Mr C Wright Director of Sport